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One procedure – two deaths
A full independent enquiry into the fatal consequences of abortion is urgently required, 
after the recent death of a Melbourne woman following pregnancy termination surgery, 
according to FamilyVoice Australia spokesman David d’Lima.
 
“Harjit Kaur, a 30-year-old mother of young children, died shortly after a surgical abortion 
at Hampton Park Women’s Health Clinic on 12 January, according to a report published in 
Daily Mail Australia on 3 February,” he said.
 
“Harjit was assured the procedure was very safe and she would be able to go home in a 
couple of hours, but instead her husband and children must cope with this awful tragedy.
 
“The risks of abortion must be fully investigated and explained to women seeking 
pregnancy termination, and we must know if hospitals and clinics are properly revealing 
the extent to which one procedure causes two deaths.” 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